
 

 

 

Consolidated Communications 
Wholesale Customer Communication 
Industry Notification - Accessible Letter 
  

 ___________________________________________________________________________ 

Details: 

This notification is being sent to Consolidated Communications Wholesale Customers to 

advise of the following changes: 

• On Wednesday, May 3, 2023 at 12:01 AM Consolidated Communications will be 

migrating to a new Oracle Eagle STP (CNCRNHSO22W). 

No action is needed by the carriers and if you experience link issues after migration please use 

the normal ticket process for resolution. This activity is expected to last 4 hours. 

 

For any questions related to this posting please contact : Randy.Merrill@consolidated.com 

Notification Date: April 24, 2023 

Effective Date: May 3, 2023 

Subject: Migration of SS7A-links to Oracle Eagle STP 

Notification #: SYS 0453 

Related Letters: SYS 0451 

Target Audience: IXC, CLEC, Wireless, Reseller 

Area Impacted: Maine, New Hampshire, Vermont 

 

 
Delivered by - Consolidated Communications 

2116 South 17th Street 
Mattoon, Illinois 61938 
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